
Notes from the Head Teacher

Dear Families,
It has been lovely seeing so many of you at Parent’s Evening. I am sure 
you are very proud of your children and the progress they are making. 
We look forward to seeing the rest of you on Monday.

The Fireworks Display on Saturday was a super event. Thank you to all 
the staff and parents who volunteered to make the evening such a great 
success.

It was also lovely to see many of you at the Remembrance service on 
Sunday which is so poignant but important. The children and staff also 
came together in the playground at 11.00am on Monday to hold our 2 
minute silence. We must forever be grateful for the sacrifices of others 
who allow us to lead the lives we lead.

I am pleased to confirm that the building work for the Butterfly Room 
will be commencing next week and we look forward to watching the 
building take shape in the run up to Christmas.

Wishing you all a lovely weekend.

Attendance Champions 
Week 10

1st Place – Year R: 98.67%

2nd Place – Years 3 & 4: 98.52%  

4th Place – Year 6: 97.41%     

5th Place – Year 5: 96.55%    

6th Place – Year 2: 94%   

7th Place – Year 1: 87.24%    

Curriculum Corner
Reception and Year 4 children buddied up last week for a 
woodland walk. The children had a great time using their 
senses to explore the natural world. It is always heart-warming 
to see the younger and older children working together and I 
know they all enjoyed it. Thank you to the parents who were 
able to volunteer on the day.
I have included some photos of the creations the Reception 
children made following the trip.

Reflection
This week we explored Trust and also issues for Anti Bullying 
week. We need to trust each other and always try to do what 
is good.

“How good and pleasant it is when God’s people 
live together in peace!”

Psalm 133:1

Coulsdon Library
There are still no firm plans for the Bradmore Green Library building, but 
I do know that options are still being explored. When I have any firm 
information, I will let you know what the plans are.

In regards to the library itself, there is going to be a free bus on 
Mondays, departing from Bradmore Way (outside the Library) to 
Coulsdon Library at 10.00am with a bus returning from Coulsdon Library 
to Bradmore Way at 12.00pm




